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Winter After Hours and Winter Safety Day at Pinehurst Park 
 
Eau Claire Parks and Recreation, in partnership with VolumeOne, are pleased to 
announce the return of Winter After Hours beginning Thursday January 13, 2022. This 
weekly celebration of outdoor fun in Eau Claire takes place at Pinehurst Park from 
5:00pm-7:00pm every Thursday through February 24. There will be ice skating, 
snowshoeing, cross-country skiing, winter Kubb, Crokicurl, music, and more!  
 
In conjunction with the return of Winter After Hours, Winter Safety Day will also take 
place on Thursday, January 13 from 6:00pm-8:00pm. Eau Claire Parks and Recreation 
and Eau Claire Fire and Rescue will promote winter safety at Pinehurst Park. Fire and 
Rescue trucks will be on display and staff will be on hand to provide guidance on how to 
keep the whole family safe during outdoor winter play.  Learn cold weather safety tips 
to protect children, how to properly adjust a helmet to make sure it fits properly, 
preventing sledding accidents and what to do if someone gets hurt. This event will 
include s’mores, hot cocoa, organized skating games, ski/snowboard helmet giveaway 
and much more.  
 
Face coverings are required inside all warming shelters. If you are not feeling well please 
stay home.  
 
Wintermission Gear Share, a chance to try out winter sports equipment for free, will be 
available during these events. To learn more about City of Eau Claire outdoor rinks, 
winter activities, and the Wintermission Gear Share program at Pinehurst Park, please 
visit: www.eauclairewi.gov/Recreation/Outdoor-Skating-Rinks  
   
For updates on winter outdoor fun and other Recreation activities follow us on 
Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofECPR  
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